MDHM 2nd counseling Notice
It is here by informed to the students who are qualify in MDHM Entrance Test 2015 that there is 2nd counseling on Monday 20th July 2015  at 10.00 a.m at the office of Director, Directorate of Admissions , Osmania University, Hyderabad- 500 007.  Interested candidates may appear at the above venue on that date the number vacancies at Apollo Institute of Hospital Administration is 1(one) – ‘ST’ Woman Seat.

If woman candidate is not available in ST category it will go to male candidate. If there are no candidates in ST category then it will go to SC candidates. If no ST and SC candidates are available it will go to General Category.

The candidates may note there may arise vacancies due to cancelations. Interested candidates are requested to attend at the Counseling at the Director, Directorate of Admissions, Osmania University, Hyderabad- 500 007 at 10.00 a.m.
